
Grad Convocation Details: This year convocation is going to be held on June 24 at 5pm 
at Central Heights Church. Each family will receive 5 tickets. An additional 10 tickets 
are available to be purchased for $5 on SchoolCashOnline.   

Families, join us for our year-end Celebration of Reading on Tuesday, June 17th! Come 
walk our halls to chat with our middle school students and see the posters they've 
made about one of the books they read this year. Drop by our showcase between 1:10 
and 2:10 on Tuesday, June 17th.   

Attention all students- all overdue fees must be paid and (secondary) library books 
must be returned . Anything not returned this week will be marked as lost and you will 
be charged to replace the item. Please remember that you will not be able to collect 
your yearbook until all books are returned and fees are paid.  Yearbooks have been dis-
tributed to secondary students and will be given out next week for middle for those 
with fees paid and library books returned. 

Grade 6’s and 7’s are headed to Camp!  We believe now, more than ever, Grade 6 & 7 
students need a place where they can be free to be themselves, have adventures and 
have people invest in their lives.  We have been honoured to spend time with this 
group over the last two years and we are looking forward to an amazing event to wrap 
it all up!  Make sure you login to SchoolCashOnline to submit payment.  If your child 
will not be attending Camp it is still a regular school day and they will be expected to 
attend school.  Grade 7’s are attending June 19 and Grade 6’s are attending June 23.   

Volunteers for King & South Poplar Sports day, please complete your permission form on 
School Cash. If you would like to volunteer please come see Ms. Erikson 

Grade 12s please fill out the form to let Ms. Putman know if have been awarded any scholar-
ships/bursaries so we can announce them as you walk across the stage. 

Congratulations to Karman B who competed in the BC's last Fri and Sat. Karman placed, in 
the province,  20th in Sr Boys discus, and 27th in the Sr Boys shotput. Great job! Thanks to 
the all the members of the track and field team who showed dedication and great school 
spirit, it's been a great season! 

Thank you to Ms. Snyder who organized a lovely outdoor band concert for her students to 
show off their hard earned skills to their families, friends and teachers. 

The carnival was super fun and all of the students had a great time.  Thanks to Mr. Currie and 
the Leadership team for all of their hard work to make it happen.  Thanks to all the Middle 
School Students who completed a Carnival Activity Card - We drew the name out of every-
one who completed it and the WINNER IS ........ From Mrs. Sickels Class ------- Aarav B - Con-
grats Aarav! 

Make sure to follow the Titans 

Counselling Instagram for in-

formation about universities, 

volunteer opportunities, and 

more! 

ON THE HORIZON 

June 17 Celebration of Reading 

June 19 Grade 8s to Playland 

June 20 Grade 9-12 Awards Ceremony 

June 23-24 Learning Enhancement Day 

June 24 Convocation 

June 26 Last Day for Students 

June 26 Report Cards Go Home 

June 26 Grade 6-8 Awards Ceremony 

https://www.instagram.com/titans_counselling


Lost and found items can be picked up from the lobby of 

the academic wing by parents or students. 

Unclaimed items will be donated at the end of the year. 


